
LAUREL SCHOOL DISTRICT 

TO: 
	

All Employees 
FROM: 
	

Leonard Rich, Superintendent 
SUBJECT: Mini-Minutes, Board Meeting 
DATE: 
	

January 11, 2017 

The following action was taken during the Regular Meeting of the Laurel Board of Education 
held on January 10, 2017: 

1. Granted approval for Mrs. Dawne Skerbetz, Mrs. Patricia Miles and 14 students to 
attend the 2017 FBLA State Leadership Conference on April 3-6, 2017. 

2. Granted approval for Mrs. Anne Harris to attend the workshop "Tools for Skeptical 
Thinking: Evaluating Science and Pseudoscience in Speech-Language Pathology" on 
February 13, 2017 at PaTTAN in Pittsburgh, PA. 

3. Granted approval for Mr. Matthew Pertile and students to attend the NACAC National 
Career Fair at the David L. Lawrence Convention Center in Pittsburgh, PA on 
February 10, 2017. 

4. Granted approval for Dr. Lori Dado to attend the APEA Review Course at PowerCenter 
Duquesne University in Pittsburgh, PA on March 8-10, 2017. 

5. Granted approval for any Coaches in Basketball, Wrestling, and Cheerleading and any 
student Finalists in these sports to participate in the WPIAL/PIAA Championship Finals 
should they qualify. 

6. Granted approval for the district to advertise the sale of the modular classrooms. 

7. Approved the Preliminary Budget for the 2017-2018 school year. 

8. Granted approval for a Slippery Rock Student, Ms. Emily Hartman, to complete her field 
experience with Mrs. Nicole Scott from February 6 — April 28, 2017. 

9. Grant approval for the following Slippery Rock Students to complete their Student 
Teaching Assignments: 

Ms. Rebecca Sapp — 2nd  Semester of the 2016-2017 school year with Mrs. 
Patricia Miles 

Mr. Jerrod Galloway - 2nd  Semester of the 2016-2017 school year with Mr. 
Jake Holzhauser 

10. Approved an increase in the contracted amount for Mr. Gary McElfresh from $350 per 
day to $400 per day retroactive to December 7, 2016. This service will not extend past 
March 31, 2017, unless the Board grants prior approval. 

11. Employed Ms. Nicole Bell as the Supervisor of Pupil Services to direct the Laurel 
School District Special Education Program for the remainder of the 2016-2017 school 
year. 



12. Accepted the resignation of Ms. Jaclyn Busin as the Assistant Cheerleading Coach 
effective December 7, 2016. 

13. Employed Ms. Sydney Brush for Assistant Cheerleading Coach for the remainder of the 
2016-2017 school year. 

14. Approved the additions to the District Non-Instructional Substitute and Volunteer 
Listings for the 2016-2017 school year. 

15. Granted approval for the district to advertise for bids for one (1) 72 passenger bus for 
the 2017-2018 school year. 

16. Approved Resolution 2017-1 accepting the Amendments to the Articles of Agreement 
for the Lawrence County Career and Technical Center. 

17. Approved the Memorandum of Understanding between the Laurel School District and 
the Lawrence County Children and Youth Services for Transportation Procedures 
Agreement. 

18. Approved the Agreement between the Laurel School District and the Lawrence County 
Children and Youth Services for Lawrence County Educational Best Interest 
Determination. 

19. Recognized the Laurel School District's Vocational Education Advisory Board Minutes 
for the meeting held on December 20, 2016. 
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